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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
 
Important New Developments in Airing of A&E Series The Devil Next Door 
 
Spindale, North Carolina – December 3, 2018 – A&E postponed the heavily-promoted premiere of its 
new series The Devil Next Door which was originally scheduled to air November 27, 2018.  The 
postponement followed a call by The Word of Faith Fellowship, the target of the series, for the network 
to cancel the series and adhere to its previously-stated internal guidelines which caused it to cancel its 
documentary Escaping the KKK in December 2016 after discovery of payments to participants.    
 
Inconsistencies in A&E’s public responses raise several unanswered questions which include: 
• Was the series postponement related to church criticism? 
• Were participants of the series paid? 
• Is the series a credible documentary or merely entertainment? 
• Should the credibility of paid church critics be discounted by their acceptance of the payments?   
 
For complete details, go to www.wordoffaithfellowship.org. 
 
We will be releasing more information as the story continues to unfold. 
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